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I am an Oregon Resident and have been for the vast majority of my life.  However, 

having lived in Wyoming for long enough to participate in an election while living 

there, I can say first hand that forcing In-Person voting is a hardship.  I believe that 

forcing people to vote in person creates a hardship for many people and will 

decrease voter turnout.  It is my belief that this constitutes voter suppression and is 

simply intolerable. We should be encouraging more voter turnout, not making it 

harder to vote.  I have no concerns about non-citizens voting and I believe that such 

claims are overblown. Please keep our voting laws the way they are and maintain 

mail in voting as a primary method of voting. Thank you 


